
Summer Interns (Paid) 

 

20 – 40 hours per week 

Starting Date – May/June 2023 

End Date – August/September 2023  

Qualifications: Applicants must be enrolled in a college or graduate school program for the 

2023-24 school year. 

Hourly Rate: Depends on current standing in college/graduate school: 

• Student Worker: $16.95 per hour (college freshman) 

• Student Professional Worker I: $18.65 per hour (college sophomore, junior, or senior) 

• Student Professional Worker II: $22.26 per hour (graduate school student) 

The Office of Los Angeles County Supervisor Holly J. Mitchell is looking for a small team of 

talented students that are interested in working with our policy teams this summer to serve 

over two million constituents of the Second Supervisorial District.  Equity is at the center of our 

public service. Our interns must be committed to building on the progress LA County has made 

to address injustices that impact our communities. 

Each intern will work directly with a Senior Policy Deputy and will have the opportunity to work 

closely on a focus project over the summer.  The intern will also have the opportunity to work 

with other members of the Second District team who focus in other areas of policy, legal affairs, 

operations, communications, and constituent engagement.  Interns will be invited to 

participate in internal team meetings to learn about Board office operations and in meeting 

with County department officials to learn more about County services. 

The focus areas for our Summer Internships in 2023 are: 

• Environmental Justice 

• Economic Development 

• Participatory Budgeting 

• Transportation Policy 

All applicants will be considered for employment without regard to their race, religion, sexual 

orientation, gender identity, national original, or disability status.  

How to Apply: If you are interested in a Summer Internship with the Office of Supervisor, Holly 

J. Mitchell, please send a resume via email to Kirk Shelton at kshelton@bos.lacounty.gov with 

the subject line: SUMMER INTERNSHIP. 
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